
 
 
 

Public Notice  
 

Disposal of Property  
 
 

 Notice is given in accordance with section 3.58(3) & (4) of the Local Government Act 1995 
that the Shire of Bruce Rock proposes to lease a portion of the hangar at Bruce Rock 

Airstrip, being of 130 square metres, to Mr Rodney Thornton for a Lease Fee of $367 per 
annum for the purpose of housing an aircraft. The Lease Fee is subject to a market valuation 
for this amount. (Fees and Charges are reviewed as part of the Annual Budget process, and 

may be subject to change).  
 

Members of the public are invited to make submissions in relation to the proposal. 
Submissions should be made to Chief Executive Officer Darren Mollenoyux 54 Johnson Street 

Bruce Rock WA 6418 by 7th April 2022. 
 
 

 
_________________ 
Darren Mollenoyux 
Chief Executive Officer  


